
 

Principal Weekly Message –May 3, 2019 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary School.  This message is 

also posted on our website – just follow the principal’s message link on the front page under PARENTS. 

Teacher Appreciation Week -- Fun in the Sun: 
Monday:  Don't worry BEACH happy! Wear your favorite Beach shirt or sunglasses. 
Tuesday: Our teachers are SUNsational!  Bring in sunscreen, lip balm, or other sun essentials. 
Wednesday: Picnic this summer, by bringing them their favorite drink or snack. 
Thursday:  Bring in a magazine, book, gift card to READ at the pool or beach. 
Friday: Summer To-Do List.  Write or draw some activities your teacher can do at the beach or pool! 
 
Next PTA meeting is May 14th, 6 PM in the Media Center.  We'll be wrapping up this year, holding 
elections for next year's PTA board, and start thinking ahead to 2019-2020.  Meeting will also be 
broadcasted live in our Facebook group (https://www.facebook.com/groups/lakemyrapta/).  
Unfortunately, at this time, you will not be able to vote electronically.  And if we miss any 
comments/feedback during the meeting, please know Board members will follow up after.   
 
Yearbook Order Information:  Envelopes should arrive via Monday folder.  Extra are available at front 
desk.  You can also purchase online @ http://www.strawbridge.net/  with School Code: 109265.  Price is 
$15.  ALL Orders Due: 5/17 
 
Carolina Mudcats Family Night:  June 14th @ 7 PM.  Chorus will be performing the National Anthem.  
Tickets are $10 per person.  Order forms will be coming home soon.  Cash/check order deadline 5/31.  
(We will send home week of game)  
You can also purchase online right up until game day.   
https://www.etix.com/ticket/c/506F7A3AAF8113CF3F5A84CA61FB0990/lake-myra-elementary-school 

Panorama Parent Survey You are an important partner as we work to improve our communication, 
academic program and overall experiences for our students and their families.  You received an email 
from “Panorama Education” providing you an access code and requesting you to complete a brief survey 
about Lake Myra. Thanks in advance for taking time to complete this 15-minute survey. 

The nomination windows for Single Subject Acceleration are about to open. SSA allows students to 
show mastery of content in select elementary or middle school courses. Students who prove mastery do 
not have to take the course and may move on to the next level. More information WCPSS website. 

Sincerely,   Tina Zarzecki 
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